5/28/2021 BoardDocs® Pro

SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, May 4, 2021)

Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, May 4, 2021

Members present

Kelly Barrera, Patrick Canan, Bill Mignon, Bev Slough, Anthony Coleman

Meeting called to order at 9:47 AM

A. Meeting Opening

- 1. Call to Order by School Board Chair
- 2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools
- B. Opening Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Bev Slough thanked Nicole Cubbedge for her comprehensive attendance zoning report.

Bill Mignon welcomed and thanked Sheriff Hardwick for attending the board meeting.

Tony Coleman thanked Nicole Cubbedge for her hard work and that of her staff.

Tim Forson shared that this workshop has a lot of important content and district staff is always available to answer any questions the board may have.

C. Workshop Topics

- 1. 2021-2022 S/Y Walk Zone Presentation presented by Al Pantano, Director for Transportation; and Logan Lowry, Assistant Director for Transportation
- 2. Facilities Update presented by Frank Cervasio, Director for Facilities and Construction
- 3. Academic Services Update presented by Dawn Sapp, Associate Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction; Molly Altick-Magill, Coordinator for K-12 Literacy; Jay DiMartino, Program Specialist for Secondary Language Arts; Christine Stephan, Director for Instructional Services Elementary Education; Wayne King, Associate Superintendent for Accountability and Intervention Services; and Antonio Scott, Program Specialist for K-12 Fine Arts/PE/Driver Education
- 4. Information Security Update presented by Bruce Patrou, Chief Information and Technology Officer

D. Public Comment

- 1. Shannon Delorne, 205 Huntston Way, Saint Johns, FL 32259. Ms. Delorne spoke about hazardous walking paths.
- E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Bev Slough thanked staff for the comprehensive workshop and shared her appreciation for their efforts of planning and presenting.

Bill Mignon shared his appreciation for the comprehensive workshop. He questioned the curriculum department on the state's B.E.S.T. standards.

Patrick Canan thanked the staff for their preparation and presentations.

Tim Forson shared his appreciation for district staff as they work on plans for the upcoming school year. He commented on the pictures hanging in the 3rd floor hallway that are a tribute to the 2019-2020 school year and thanked Gina Fallica for her hard work on the project.

5/28/2021 BoardDocs® Pro

F. Adjournment at 12:48 p.m.